
 

July 1st, 2021 General Membership Meeting – 8PM in the Saloon 

 Meeting called to order by President Gary Knuth at 8:07PM 

 Secretary’s Report - Read and Approved 

 Treasurer’s Report – Read and Approved 

 There is an Areas of Interest form going around. Please fill it out, update your information and 

what areas you would like to help out in. This will go to the person in charge of that area. 

 We received a thank you card from the Manawa school district, the Leon Schneider family, and 

the Lane Kreklow family. 

 Old Business 

o Poster/flyers – everything is here, please help distribute them. 

o Work nights – ask around for a project to start on. We will get the materials you need. 

o There are two banners to put up yet. 

o Dan C. thanked everyone that helped at the Spring Pull. 

o Diane asked for someone to sit in the school and church, otherwise there is vandalism. 

o Kelly has paper worklist here, please sign up. 

 New Business 

o Buildings need to be cleaned yet 

o Additional work nights - if you are available to lend a hand during the week, we could 

use it. 

o Dan C. said we might have to cut the wheat early, see him if you can help load. 

o There will be a wrap-up meeting in the Saloon, July 21st at 8pm 

o Watch for Facebook posts asking for help. 

o Gary S. said that Hwy 22 will be ground up and repaved. Will start in a week or two and 

will last through September. The road will stay open. 

o Diane introduced the neighbor to neighbor volunteers. They got us sausage to use for 

breakfast for both shows. The volunteers explained what they do for the community and 

how they started. 

 Valerie asked what they would like. They welcome all donations and gifts. 

 Diane had asked the board for a donation to go toward this group and the board 

unanimously said yes. 

 The group thanked us for allowing them to use our freezers when they need it. 

o Kelly N. asked that the Saturday night entertainment stage be pushed away from the 

cooler and freezer as it is hard to get to when we need product. 

 New Member: Mike Lesniak – helps already on the track 

 The beer for the meeting was supplied by Dan C. for his birthday and Gary & LuAnne Knuth for 

their anniversary. 

 Next Meeting is August 5th, 2021 @ 8PM in the Saloon 

 Motion to Adjourn 8:45PM 

Recording Secretary: Jacob Elsner - ________________________________ 


